
Heidelberg University Association, 871 United Nations Plaza, New York, NY 10017 
Phone: 212-758-3324, E-mail: IJost@HeidelbergUniversity.org, www.HeidelbergUniversity.org 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Heidelberg Alumni, 

In emphasizing our commitment to making Heidelberg Alumni of Canada (HACA) a 
national association, Heidelberg Alumni International has asked me to help them 
organize a second HACA meeting for those of you living in the Toronto area.  

At this meeting we look forward to seeing old friends again as well as introducing newly 
interested alumni to one another, and discussing future program planning for a Toronto 
Chapter of HACA. We also hope to provide you with more detailed information about our 
festival week celebrations, as representatives of alumni clubs from Canada, USA, 
Mexico, France, Greece, Luxemburg, Finland, and other areas of the world gather in 
Heidelberg at the end of June to celebrate the University’s 625th anniversary.  
 
I would therefore like to invite you on 
 
May 05, 2011 at 06:30 pm 
to the Bier Market, 58 The Esplanade, Toronto, M5E 1A6 
 
For further detail of the location please click on the 
http://www.thebiermarkt.com/locations.php?loc=esp 
 
Please feel free to bring your partner.  
 
For more Information on Heidelberg Alumni Canada (HACA), please go to 
http://www.alumni.uni-heidelberg.de/haca/index.html 

I look forward to you joining me at such short notice. Please confirm your attendance and 
RSVP to info@HeidelbergUniversity.org by May 2. 

Thank you very much.  

Yours sincerely, 

Ali Toufighi 

 
            


